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Multi-Material Stewardship Western Funding Update and 
Recommendations 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That funds received through Multi-Material Stewardship Western be allocated in 

2019 to offset Multi-Unit Residential Recycling, the Compost Management Fee, 
and a transfer to the Waste Minimization Reserve to support Recovery Park, 
Waste Characterization, Industrial, Commercial, and Institutional waste diversion 
planning, expanding the environmental grant, and Curbside Organics (and 
potential Pay-as-You-Throw) as described in this report; 

2. That the Administration bring forward amendments to Council Policy C03-003 – 
Reserves for Future Expenditures as identified in this report; and 

3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement and 
that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the 
agreement under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
At the November 6, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the A/General Manager, Corporate 
Performance dated November 6, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also recommended that the matter be forwarded to City Council at its 
November 19, 2018 meeting for information. 
 
Attachment 
November 6, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance. 


